
	 


Hello to all of the School Age Families! As we enter the month of                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
February, we have a few updates and reminders:


This month we have some fun facts to learn about: Dental Health, 
Nutrition, Valentine’s Day, and France.


We will be open for the half day on Wednesday February 9th


We will be open at Rochester Memorial School for school vacation

 February 22nd-25th …Tuesday-Friday.  


We will be closed for the holiday, Monday, February 21st. 


Please let us know as soon as possible if you need additional care on the 
half


days and vacation days as it is on a first come first serve basis. If you sign 
up for the half and full days payment is expected even if you find 

alternative arrangements. 


Please be sure you are walking your child to the door at drop off and 
coming to the door for pick up.


Please continue to pay all balances through Kangarootime

Please upload your child’s photo on Kangarootime


Thank you,

Bonnie and Rachael


bonnie@countrysidechildcare.net

Bonnie: 508-789-3645
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